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Mr.President,

Ukraine welcomes the presentation of Egypt.

We are pleased to see concrete steps aimed at eliminating violence against women. Measures to ensure broader empowerment of women deserve positive mentioning too.

Efforts to improve the situation in educational sector, in particular measures to reduce dropout rates at schools and increase higher education budget, are noteworthy. 

We commend steps to strengthen human rights protection of persons with disabilities and promote their integration into social life.

It’s important that Egypt is pursuing cooperation with HRC’s special procedures by inviting mandate holders to the country, including the Special Rapporteur on violence against women.

We recommend to:

- consider acceding to outstanding human rights treaties, ICPPED in particular; 

- effectively implement legislation to eliminate discrimination and violence against women and girls;

- introduce in the national legislation the definition of racial discrimination;

- further strengthen the national bodies responsible for protecting persons with disabilities against violence.
Thank you!

